
 
 

GENERAL OSTEOPATHIC COUNCIL 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESUMED HEARING 
 
 

The General Osteopathic Council’s 
Professional Conduct Committee will resume on 

 
Monday 15, Tuesday 16 and Thursday 18 January 2018  

at 
 

Osteopathy House, 176 Tower Bridge Road, London SE1 3LU 
 

at 
 

9.30am on all days 
 

 
 
To consider the allegation that Mr Mark Matthews (591/851) of 
Surrey has been guilty of Unacceptable Professional Conduct.  

 

 

Please note that hearing dates may change. If you wish to attend you should telephone 020 7357 

6655 ext. 224 one day before the hearing date to confirm that the above hearing will be held as 

planned. 


